
A Brush with Kindness looking
for homeowners
A Brush with Kindness is seeking applicants for 2011.

A Brush with Kindness is a program of El Dorado County Habitat
for Humanity that helps low income homeowners by offering
exterior home improvements. Volunteer teams partner with the
homeowner  and  work  to  improve  the  condition  of  homes  by
painting, landscaping and performing minor exterior repairs at
minimal costs to the homeowners.

Habitat is accepting applications for projects to be completed
in 2011. To qualify, you must be a homeowner in the South Lake
Tahoe area, meet the income guidelines, and submit a completed
application.

Contact  Carolyn  at  (530)  541.4654  or  email
sltahoehabitat@gmail.com  for  an  application.
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